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Dear parents/ carers,  
 
We are writing this letter to invite you to our Year 3 Bridges showcase! Your child has 
been working hard over this half term, researching and designing bridges and will 
now encounter the making and evaluating process. We are proud of their ideas so far 
and cannot wait to see how they work as teams to bring this to life.  
 
On Thursday 17th October we will be opening the doors at 8:45am. This would usually 
be our Early Bird Spelling session however, when you and your child arrive, you will 
see the bridges displayed across the tables. We would love you to come in and have a 
chat with your child about the process they have gone through in order to make their 
bridge. Doors will close to parents at 9:05 so that we can register the classes and 
commence our usual learning.  
 
It would be great to see lots of parents for this event and I know your child would 
really appreciate your interest in their learnings. 
 
Please send any spare cardbroard boxes into school over the next week! 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support,  
Year 3 team.  
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